
BRENTWOOD SCHOOL

Welcome
back to

Friday, August 30th from 1:00 - 2:00 p.m.

Come by the school to meet the teachers and take a peek
around the school.  It's a great opportunity to find out where

your child's classroom and boot room doors are before the
first day of school.  

MEET & GREETMEET & GREET

We look forward to seeing you there!We look forward to seeing you there!


